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. 

        WEEKLY UPDATE  
The end of the school year has arrived and what a great one it has 
been. As we say goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 class, we can think 
back fondly on such an array of wonderful memories. We wish the 
children the best of luck next year at their high schools.   

There cannot be a better way to finish the year than a Rock Steady gig, 
can there? The children were incredible in the morning performance 
and I am sure they were equally magnificent in the afternoon. Their 
rock outfits were awesome! 

I hope you all have a superb summer holiday and get the rest you 
deserve. The children will return in September, refreshed and ready for 
more unmissable learning opportunities!   

   Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

   Craig Todd 
    Headteacher.      

 

OUR UNIFORM  
CONSISTS OF: 

White polo shirt (no blouses or shirts)  
Royal Blue Cardigan or Jumper  

Charcoal grey trousers, shorts, skirt  
or pinafore.  

Grey or white socks - slight change here. 
Charcoal grey tights 

Black shoes (no boots, sandals  
or trainers) 

Summer Term only  
Light blue gingham summer dress  

(optional) 
Indoor PE   

Royal Blue shorts  
Sky Blue polo shirt Black Pumps 

Outdoor PE  
Grey Hooded Sweatshirt (Optional)  

Trainers 
Children are able to wear non-uniform  
on their birthday or a day closest to it. 

 
 

LOST PROPERTY 

If your child is missing any items 
such as jumpers, coats, water 

bottles, or lunchboxes, please check 
the lost property area located in the 

two boxes at the office reception.  

All unclaimed lost property will be 
donated to charity by 5th 

September. 

Beechbuds – Whole class 

Reception – Eliane T 

Year 1 – Michaela M 

Year 2 – Reuben B 
 

 

Year 3 – Evie O 

Year 4 – Annabelle H 

Year 5 – Jack W 

Year 6 – Olivia D 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Happy Birthday Dexter W • Ida D • Archie Q •Philippa G • Aiden W • Alfie C • Isla C  • Jaxon WB • Maggie B 
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WELFARE POSITION AVAILABLE 

As of the 1st October there will be a position 
available on the welfare team, Monday - Friday 
for one hour and ten minutes per day. If you are 

interested, please see the office for an 
application form. 

.  

 

Well done to all the children that won Reader of the Week today! 
Please can we remind everyone to take great care of their home 
reading books so they remain in good condition. Please return 
your reading bag with reading pal and book by next Thursday. 

Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

READERS OF THE WEEK 
 SIGNIFICANT CHANGES TO PENALTY NOTICE CHARGES 

The DfE have recently announced national charges to penalty notices issues for unauthorised absences in term 
time, these came into into effect on the 19th August 2024.   
• Penalty notices issued for the offence after the 19th of August 2024 will be charged at the new rate of £160.00 
however if paid in 21-days this reduces to £80.00.  
• Any second penalty notice to the same parent for the same child in a rolling 3-year period will be issued at the 
rate of £160.00 to be paid within 28-days with no option for a discount.   
• Penalty notice threshold is 10-sessions equivalent to 5-days of unauthorised absence in a rolling 10-school week 
period.  
• Maximum of 2-penalty notices may be issued for the same child within a rolling 3-years period, so at the 3rd or 
subsequent offence another course of action will need to be considered such a prosecution or one of the other 
attendance legal interventions. 
• If the unauthorised absences are 15 days/30 sessions or more, this may be deemed as excessive leave, and the 
Local Authority may prosecute instead of offering the parents the chance to discharge their liability by paying a 
penalty notice. 
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Well done to all the children that won Reader of the Week today! Please can we remind everyone to take 
great care of their home reading books so they remain in good condition. Please return your reading bag 

with reading pal and book by Thursday 9th January. Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

READERS OF THE WEEK 
 

Please don’t forget to send your pictures and comments to wearereaders@eccleston.lancs.sch.uk 
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FREE SCHOOL MEALS –  
CHECK YOUR ELIGIBILITY 

If your personal circumstances change and you find 
yourself on a reduced income, you may be entitled to 
receive Free School Meal (FSM) status. We encourage 

you to check your eligibility by visiting the following 
link: 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-
education-families/schools/free-school-

meals/?page=3 
Being eligible for FSM not only provides your child with 
a free school meal, but also gives access to additional 
support and benefits, which can be very helpful for 

families facing financial difficulties. 
Please don’t miss out on the support available— 

check today. 

SPORTS NEWS 
A huge well done to our rounders team who played in 

the Cluster tournament last week. They played 
extremely well with fabulous team spirit. They came in 
second place, with only one rounder in it. They should 

be very proud of themselves. 

SMARTPHONE-FREE CHILDHOOD  
We're excited to share information about the 
Smartphone-Free Childhood campaign, which 

encourages families and schools to work together in 
delaying smartphones for children. You can read more 

about it here: 

https://www.smartphonefreechildhood.org/?ref
=dispatch.the-citizens.com 

This is something we are seriously considering adopting 
as a school community. In the first instance, we would 
look to move towards this approach with our current 
Year 3 and below, recognising that some families with 
older children may have already purchased phones.  

We believe this is an important conversation to have 
together as a school, and we welcome your thoughts. If 

you have any questions or would like to discuss this 
further, please don't hesitate to get in touch.. 

Happy Birthday Rex H • Franklin G • Fallon C • Sidney G • Isabella HA • Jack HT • Max F • Sadie N • Naimh N 
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SCHOOL LUNCH MENU  

Well done to all the children that won Reader of the Week today! Please can we remind everyone 
to take great care of their home reading books so they remain in good condition. Please return 

your reading bag with reading pal and book by next Thursday. Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

READERS OF THE WEEK 
 

Please don’t forget to send your pictures and comments to wearereaders@eccleston.lancs.sch.uk 
 
 

 
 

Well done to all the children that won Reader of the Week today! Please can we remind everyone 
to take great care of their home reading books so they remain in good condition. Please return 

your reading bag with reading pal and book by next Thursday. Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

READERS OF THE WEEK 
 

Please don’t forget to send your pictures and comments to wearereaders@eccleston.lancs.sch.uk 
 
 

 
 

READERS OF THE WEEK 
 Well done to all the children that won Reader of 

the Week today! Please can we remind everyone 
to take great care of their home reading books so 
they remain in good condition. Please return your 

reading bag with reading pal and book by next 
Thursday. Thank you. 

 
 

READERS OF THE WEEK 
 

Happy Birthday Grace C • Ayla WB • Lydia WB • Joseph T • Florence M • Maggie B • Robin W • Ophelia C 
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Happy Birthday Anna M • Bo H • Ren G • Sophia Mc  


